Our education system is broken. All the numbers point to this. Continuing to lower the bar will not help our children succeed as
adults. Without the choice to put a student in a private school, how can parents avoid the traps of traditional schools under the ODE
umbrella? Stop taking the freedoms of Oregonians, especially in matters you've proven you are not competent in.



